
PARKING GUIDELINES 

With the new academic year beginning, Public Safety will resume parking enforcement on 
Monday Aug 30, 2010.  Here are some reminders to avoid receiving a parking ticket. 
 
   * Please display your MMC parking permit. 
   * Do not park in restricted areas that are marked with signs, and 
     include:  Fire lanes, handicap spaces, the president's parking 
     space, one hour visitor spaces, spaces reserved for auction or 
     contest winners, and spaces reserved for MMC vehicles. 
   * Parking in front of Notre Dame Hall requires a special temp permit 
     issued by the Admissions Office to be displayed in the vehicle, as 
     these spaces are reserved for admissions visitors.  While staff 
     and students are not permitted to park in front of Notre Dame 
     Hall, temporary parking in front of Notre Dame Hall is allowed for 
     fast access to childcare. (Hazard lights must be flashing). 
   * Please park in marked spaces.  Do not extend into the aisles, as 
     this makes it difficult to drive through the lots. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 


